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Report of the Chief Solicitor  

Part 1- Public 

Matters for Recommendation to Council 

 

1 LICENSING ACT 2003: STATEMENT OF LICENSING POLICY 

1.1.1 At its meeting on 22 August 2005 I submitted to the committee a draft annex to 

the Council's statement of licensing policy, a copy of which is set out at [Annex 1] 

to this report.  The draft annex was adopted by the committee for consultation 

purposes.  I am able to report that no representations have been received as a 

result of the consultation process and that, as a result, its adoption can be 

recommended to Council. 

1.1.2 It is recommended that the Annex to the Statement of Licensing Policy set out in 

[Annex 1] to this report be adopted as part of the Statement. 
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